
From: Richard N. Dunn

To: Denise M Patters

Subject: Fwd: Dean Hilpipre

Date: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 11:04:11 AM

Richard Dunn
County Attorney 
Hardin County 
1201 14th Ave
Eldora, IA 50627
Email: rdunn@hardincountyia.gov 
Office: 641-939-8118
Cell: 641-858-6066

-------- Original message --------
From: 
Date: 2/20/2018 11:01 AM (GMT-06:00)
To: "Richard N. Dunn" <RDunn@hardincountyia.gov>
Subject: Dean Hilpipre

Mr. Richard N. Dunn,
I am writing you to PLEASE do NOT continue the plea deal to not have Dean Hilpipre serve any
time for his sickening and lascivious acts to that little girl.  Accepting the plea deal is just not
acceptable in the eyes of the public, not to mention the victim (that sweet little girl) and the family. 
To give him 5 years probation and no time would be a slap on the wrist and would be major set-
back for justice for the victims in child molestation.  This would also give Hilpipre and other would-
be molestors a green light to go forward with lascivious acts with children, knowing they would
only get a slap on the wrist.  This would be a HUGE SHAME on the judicial system.  So PLEASE
do not go forward with this plea deal!  This is just NOT acceptable!
Thank you,


